
Sheetz Pittsburgh
Toddler Trot FAQs

When/Where do I pick up bibs and shirts for the Toddler Trot?
Bibs and shirts will be available in two locations:

Friday, May 2, 2025, during the Pittsburgh Live Well Expo presented by GNC at
the David L. Lawrence Convention Center at the Sheetz Toddler Trot booth.
Saturday, May 3, 2025, at the Todler Trot Packet Pickup Tent in Point State Park.

Sheetz Pittsburgh Toddler Trot

When is my child running?
You selected a race heat during the Toddler Trot registration process. Please refer to
your confirmation email or your child's race bib to see what heat you chose.

HEAT 1 – 8:30 a.m.      HEAT 2 – 8:45 a.m.     HEAT 3 – 9:00 a.m.      HEAT 4 – 9:15 a.m.

If you miss your heat, you may join the next one. If you miss all 4 heats, please go to
the Information Tent in Point State Park for assistance.

Where is the course located?
The course is at Point State Park. Look for the banners at the start line. The course is
a fun 40-meter dash! You should plan to run or follow your child on the course.
What fun stuff is available after the race?
Stick around after the race to enjoy the Finish Line Festival in Point State Park. This
family-friendly festival features activities and games for kids of all ages,
refreshments, mascots, a bubble show, and so much more!
Are strollers permitted on the course?
No. For safety reasons, strollers will be parked on the side of the course.

Where should I park?
Please take note of road closures on race morning on the North Shore or downtown.
There are open garages and parking lots at each location.


